
To: Ken Moberg <moberg101@gmail.com> 
 
 

Dear Ken, 
 
I wanted to write this letter to thank you and the Wisconsin Honor Flight for the 
scholarship so I was able to attend with my brother. Needless to say, it was a humbling 
and incredible experience. My brother and I shared something that we will treasure in 
our memories for the rest of our lives! 
 
I wanted you to know that by receiving the scholarship, it allowed me to continue to 
cover my health insurance premium, my medications, my blood withdrawal appointment 
and Oncologist appointment for September. It also gave me piece of mind. With an 
incurable illness, finances are always a concern. 
 
Thank you for creating one of the most amazing experiences for me and for my brother. 
It truly will "never be forgotten". 
 
Sincerely thankful, 
 
Kathleen Schneider  
Sister of Joseph Chosa, Jr. 
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